
P U B L I C    N O T I C E  

SCHOOL DISTRICT BUDGET COMMITTEE VACANCY 

The Sanborn Regional School District Budget Committee currently has a vacancy resulting from 

the resignation of a Kingston member. State regulations require that the position be filled by 

appointment, to be served from May 2022 until March of 2023.  Candidates for the position must 

be at least 18 years old and a resident of Kingston. The committee is responsible for reviewing 

the district’s proposed budget for the 2023-2024 fiscal year and developing a final budget to 

present to the voters for approval at the polls in March. The bulk of the committee work is 

conducted from November to January and meetings are held on Wednesday or Thursday 

evenings. The position is unpaid. 

 

Interested candidates should contact Vanessa Matias (vmatias@sau17.net) no later than  

May 6th, 2022. All candidates will be called for an in-person, public interview on Thursday, May 

12th, 2022 at 6:00 PM in the Library at Sanborn Regional High School. 

 

The remaining Kingston Committee members as well as the At Large Seat will select from the 

slate of candidates. 

 

Please direct written letters of intent to: 
 
Vanessa Matias, Vice Chair 
Vanessa Matias (vmatias@sau17.net) 
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